President Isaias Afwerki 
P.O. Box 257 
Asmara, Eritrea

Copy to:

Assistant Secretary of State, Bureau of African Affairs
Tibor P Nagy Jr 
Bureau of African Affairs
United States Secretary of State 
2201 C St. NW
Washington DC
Verenigde Staten
(Plaats, datum)
Your Excellency,

I wish to draw your attention to the case of Ciham Ali Ahmed, a dual national of both Eritrea and the United States. On 8 December 2012, she was arrested after attempting to cross the Eritrea-Sudan border. She has been held in incommunicado secret detention ever since, without being charged with any crime and brought before a court.


I therefore respectfully urge you to reveal Ciham Ali Ahmed’s whereabouts and to release her immediately and unconditionally. Please guarantee her safety pending her release. 

Furthermore, I call on the Eritrean authorities to respect the rights to freedom of expression and movement and to ensure that anyone arbitrarily detained or detained for attempting to leave the country without an exit visa is released. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I am kindly awaiting your reply.

Yours sincerely,
(Naam, adres)
